EDGEWOOD CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Dear Edgewood Family,

As we've all experienced, the COVID-19 pandemic has dramatically affected
our community. The Edgewood Chamber of Commerce family is no different, as
we are facing the same unprecedented challenges with our friends, families,
and neighbors. This involves all of us, and we will get through it together.

Our primary concern is for the health and well-being of you and your families.
We know that families and businesses are being strained and we are offering
assistance any way we can.

The Edgewood Pro Rodeo Days Celebration is a huge part of the community.
We are moving ahead with plans for June 25-28, 2020. The PRCA is working
with us, so we can get to rodeoing as soon as we get the "all clear." Our team
is working to consider every alternative where we can do this safely with you.
The PRCA’s current hope, if we all do our part, is that rodeos may be able to
start late May or early June. The Edgewood Chamber of Commerce will be
following guidelines from government and health officials. If it's earlier, we
will be ready to go with a focus on making this one of the best years ever!

In the meantime, we would appreciate it if you would keep following
the guidelines from the CDC, checking in with your family and friends, and
keep supporting our local businesses.

Do you know an inspirational story about our community that you might share?
Email director@edgewoodchamber.com or call 563-928-7036.

We want to continue to recognize and thank our community. In challenging times
like we are now experiencing, it is as vital as ever.

We are all in this together. Being in Edgewood means being part of a community,
and communities take care of each other. These are challenging, uncertain
times, and many of us find our lives disrupted in ways we've never experienced.
It's in times like these that the importance of community in keeping us all
healthy, safe, and secure becomes clear. Every setback is a setup for a
significant comeback.

Happy Trails & Best Regards,

Edgewood Chamber of Commerce Board Members:
Chase Forkenbrock, Amy Kelchen, Luke Brady,
Miranda Beyer, Mike Struble, Cade Perrinjaquet,
Ashley Vander Hart, Alicia Walz, Luke Kerns
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